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Requested From: Brian LaGrand 

Date Requested: 10/24/2022 

Information Requested: 

Please provide a narrative explanation of MAWC’s efforts to secure federal funding through the “US 
EPA Water Infrastructure Improvements for the Nation (WIIN) Act Grants” for lead line replacements. 

• Please also include targeted funding amount and any accommodating grant applications.
• If no efforts have been made, please explain why not.

Requested By: Geoff Marke - geoff.marke@opc.mo.gov 

Information Provided: 

To date, no efforts have been made to secure federal funding through the “US EPA Water 
Infrastructure Improvements for the Nation (WIIN) Act Grants” for lead line replacements.  MAWC is 
reviewing the eligibility requirements and application process to potentially apply for grant assistance 
for the communities we serve. 

Responsible Witness: Rebecca Losli 
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